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NOTICE    TO    THE    CANDIDATES 

 

 It has come to the notice of the Board that some miscreants are trying to lure 

unsuccessful candidates by issuing in their favour fake interview or appointment 

letters relating to Group-D Recruitment Examination, 2017. 

 The result of the said examination has already been published on 18-08-2018. 

As such, there is no scope of any further interview in future related to Group-D 

Examination, 2017. 

 Candidates are advised to follow Board’s website (www.wbgdrb.in) for any 

updates and not to fallen prey to the conspiracies to such miscreants.  

 Candidates are also advised to bring in any such matter to the notice of the 

police authority immediately. 

 

   Date : 11-06-2019                                                                          Sd/- 

                                                                                                         Secretary 

                                                                              West Bengal Group-D Recruitment Board 
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